
THE FLORIDA.PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a Workshop 

regarding the required implementation of 711 access to relay 

service for the speech and hearing impaired to be held at the 

specified date, time and location, listed below, to which all 

interested persons are invited: Thursday, December 14, 2000, 9:30 

a.m. - 4:00p.m., Room 152, Betty Easley Conference Center, 2540 

S,humard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida. 

PURPOSE: The purpose of the workshop is to discuss the technical 

and legal issues involved with the implementation of the 711 access 

to relay service. There will be sign language interpretation and 

real time interpretation provided at: the workshop. Any person 

requiring some accommodation at this workshop because of a physical 

impairment should call the Division of Records and Reporting at 

(850)-413-6770. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired 

should contact the Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, 

which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). 


